Teugseweg 12

7418 AM Deventer

The Netherlands
Chamber of Commerce 64034755

VAT nr. NLB55495376801
IBAN NLESINGBO006836865

Date: July 31st, 2019 Subject: Change of FCC ID
To Whom It May Concern:

SafeDrivePod International BV (“Company”) has contacted Ahrma BV regarding
Company’s intention to file applications for a change in identification in the United States
pursuan to Section 2.933 of the Federal Communication Commission’s (“FCC”) rules with
respect to the following:

Equipment Class Digital Transmission System
Name of Grantee Ahrma BV

FCCID 2AHGQ-SM2

Type of product Pallet Tracker

Company has requested Ahrma’s permission to reference, in Company’s application,
certain documentation relating to the equipment identified in the table above. This letter is
provided to allow:

e Contact: Erik Damen;

e Company: SafeDrivePod International BV;

e Address: Stationsweg 6a, 6861 EG Oosterbeek, The Netherlands;
e email: erik@safedrivepod.com

e Phone:

to use the publically available test data and application exhibits submitted to the FCC on behalf
of Ahrma BV with respect to the equipment identified above pertaining to the grant of
equipment certification covered by this letter.

This permission to act using data and application previously filed with the FCC on
behalf of Ahrma BV is limited to the matters set forth herein. This letter does not, and shall not
be construed to, grant rights or permissions beyond those expressly granted to the party
nemed herein. This permission expires automatically one year from the date of this letter.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me by email at
erik.ekkel@ahramgroup.com or by phone at +31-85-4869201.

Respectfully,

Ahrma BV,

Name: Erik Ekkel

Title: Du‘ﬁe(ﬁof( —IT



